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General Order # 1,000
                                                 April  2014
April 2014 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, April 18, 2014
                   LOCATION:   Brockton Fire Museum
                                          216 North Pearl Street

                                         Brockton, MA.

                    TIME:           1900 Hours    
                   PROGRAM:  Annual Visitation to the Brockton Fire Museum and
                                         Mr. Robert Myers will present a show on Brockton area

                                         Fires.

BOX 52 ASSOCIATION 1,000 GENERAL ORDER

Another milestone for the Box 52 Association is realized this month. This is the 1,000 General Order! The first GO was published in December of 1927. In place of the Line Box, which will be published next month, we are sending along copies of the first GO, and the 100th General Orders to celebrate.

March Meeting
Member and G.O. Editor Frank San Severino presented a eclectic show on Special Service units that included NYPD ESU, Metro Fire Rescue Companies from the 1970’s and even a Command Post from the NYC Dept. Of Sanitation. 40 members and guests enjoyed the show.
Visitation
April meeting is at the Brockton Fire Museum. The address is 216 North Pearl St. Directions are as follows:
From Greater Boston area: – 93 south to exit 4 Route 24 south. Follow 24 to exit 18-B Route 27 towards Stoughton, Museum will be on the left. This is Good Friday night be sure to leave plenty of time to get through traffic in Boston. 
Coming from the south I-95 to exit 6 495 south to route 24 north to exit 18-B Route 27 towards Stoughton. Museum is on left.
Mr. Robert Myers a well known buff and Brockton Fire Alarm Operator will be presenting a show on various incidents from the Brockton area. Mr. Myer’s has been a guest of Box 52 several times in the past.  Mr. Myers is one of the most prolific fire photographers in the area. 

Boston Fire Department Double LODD
On Wednesday March 26th at 1442 hours, Fire Alarm transmitted box 1579 for 298 Beacon Street, 8 minutes later first due Engine 33 transmitted a MAYDAY! The fire claimed the lives of Lt. Edward Walsh of Engine Company 33 and FF Michael Kennedy of Ladder Company 15, detailed to Engine 33. 
Officers and Members of Box 52 extend their condolences to all involved in this tragic fire. 

Membership

· At the March meeting, Mr, Frank Twiss was voted into Membership.
· Members will be asked to vote on the application of Clint Larrabee. Mr. Larrabee is a Salam Fire Alarm

Dispatcher. His sponsors are Jeff Brown and Kenneth Holstrom.

· Happy to report that Member and Former President James Stevenson is making swift progress in his recovery. 

· Member Steve Walsh is out and about with his camera again. 

A long time friend  of Box 52 is having some medical problems: Long time Boston buff and retired Weston Firefighter Arthur Hallowell had some medical issues, and is now a resident at the Trinity Rehab Center 2144 Wellbilt BLVD. Trinity FL. 34655 I am sure that Arthur would love to hear from his many friends from Box 52.

Reminder

· Meeting Friday April 18th at 1900 hours Brockton Fire Museum 
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

BOX 52 ASSOCIATION, INC.

GENERAL ORDER #1                                                                   Boston, Mass., Dec. 12, 1927.

1 – PLACE and DATE:  The regular monthly meeting will be held at the    

      Hotel Arlington, Arlington (Castle) Square, December 21, as a

      “Metropolitan Chief’s Night”.  Use Chandler Street entrance.
2 – TIME:      Dinner will be served in the Spanish Room at 6.30 o’clock.

      Chiefs of Fire Departments of Metropolitan Boston will be guests of

      The Association.

3 – EXPENSE:   There will be no charge for dinner or entertainment to

      Active or Honorary Members. Admission to Dining Room will be by

      enclosed card. Members  may bring guests at an expense of $ 2.50 each.

4 – MEETING:    Business meeting will be held in the Hotel Ball Room at

      7.30 p.m.   The Executive Committee will submit the following names 

      for active Membership:    

                            Stanley R. Kingman, 19 South Side F.H. Market  

                            Laurence J. Phillips,  100 Arlington Street

5 – ENTERTAINMENT:     At 7.45 o’clock Member Alton H. Blackinton  will de-

      liver  his illustrated lecture covering the recent trip of the American Legion 

      to Paris.   Included will be some views of the Dublin, Ireland, Fire Department. 

     Mr. Blackinton will also tell of experience in Vermont during the flood.

6 - RETURN POSTAL:    Please return enclosed postal card not later than 

     December 17.

7 – The Executive Committee has arranged an interesting program and a pleasant

      Evening is assured. If you do your part by being present and do your part by 

      being present and bringing a guest.  Show the Metropolitan Chiefs that the 

      Box 52 Association puts things over BIG!
8 – GOOD THINGS TO COME:   In January we shall go to Providence travelling 

      by special car on 5.05 p.m. train, and returning so as to arrive in Boston at

      11.05. While in Providence we shall be guests of Chief Charlesworth and 

      will inspect the Fire Department.      
      In February we hope to have Assistant Chief Dougherty. Fire Department,

     New York, as our guest speaker.  Keep these events in mind.  More announcements next 

     month.

BOX 52 ASSOCIATION

Boston,  Mass.

General Order #100                                                                        January 8,  1936

I

                The regular monthly meeting of the Box 52 Association will

be held in the Chamber of Commerce Building 80 Federal Street, Wed-

nesday,  January 15,  1936,  at  7:45 o’clock P.M.

II

                  Applications for Associate membership have been received 

as follows:

                   Norman S.  Atwood,  Jr.,   15 Brewster Road,  Newton Highlands,

75 Federal Street,  Boston.   Recommended by Members Turnbull and

Parker.

                   Stanley  C.  MacGarehill.   17 Briarfield Road,  Milton,

1192 Commonwealth Avenue,  Boston.  Recommended by Members  E.  L. 

Turner and Gane.

III

                    Our guests at the January meeting will be State Fire

Marshal Stephen C.  Garrity and Chief Fire Inspector George Mansfield.

                     Both  are interesting speakers and both are good friends of

the Association.  Both are busy men but they are giving of their time 

to be with us. Do your part.  Be present to greet them.

IV

                        For the information of members.

                        Fire Alarm Relocated.      Box 3768 has been moved to Milton Avenue and Highland Street.

                        Boston Automatic Co. 

Add – Signal #37 – 195 Congress St.  E.25,  L.8,  D.C. 3, Nearest city box 1421

Add – Signal #38  - 185 Congress St. E.25,  L.8,  D.C. 3, Nearest city box 1421

Correction – Signal #243 – Change Nearest city box to 1463

Correction – Signal #622 – Change Nearest city box to 1463

                         A.D.T. Co.
Correction – Signals #45,  58,  59, 69  Change Nearest city box to 13-1443

V

                    Next “52 Luncheon”, Chamber of Commerce Main Dinning 

Room, February 6,  1936 at 12 o’clock sharp.

FINAL

                    Start 1936 right!  Make an effort to attend the meetings

Do your  part.  Don’t leave everything to the few.

By order of the President

        P. Hildreth Parker                                                                            C.  Elmer Gane 

                                                                                                                      Secretary       

